
10/9/2023

Good morning!

Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

● Lunch Menu - Beef Taco, Mexican Beans,Small Salad

● Students who have received an Attendance Contract need to get those signed by a
parent and turn them back in as soon as possible. They should be placed in the black
mailbox outside of the cafeteria. Continued failure to return Attendance Contracts will
result in a placement in Lunch Detention.

● There will be a meeting for all boys planning to play high school soccer Thursday,
October 12th at 6:30 in the cafeteria at the high school. Every boy planning to try out for
soccer in the spring needs to attend with at least one parent.

● The deadline for September excuse notes for absences is this Friday October 13th. Any
excuses turned in after that will not be accepted. Students can check for dates of
unexcused absences on their StudentVue account. Excuse notes should be placed in
the black mailbox outside of the cafeteria.

● This announcement is for teachers - Please see your email regarding Q1 Grade Posting.

Happy Birthday to Emanuel Gonzalez & Riley Evans

Thought of the day:

“There is no secret to success. It is the result of preparation, hard work, and learning from
failure.”

Have a Mindful Monday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!


